
March	15,	2017	Update: 
	
Little	Patuxent	Water	Reclamation	Plant	8th	Addition	–Purchasing	has	issued	
purchase	order	to	contractor,	Clark	Construction	based	upon	their	Phase	I	
Guaranteed	Maximum	Price	(GMP1)	proposal.		Notice	to	Proceed	provided	to	
Clark	February	24,	2017.		Clark	has	mobilized	and	begun	select	demolition.			The	
design	and	construction	team	met	with	Synagro	to	plan	for	temporary	processing	
equipment	during	construction	of	Phase	II	(dryer	building)	now	proposed	in	
same	location	as	existing	lime	stabilization	process.		Design	of	Phase	II	is	ongoing	
(<30%	complete).		Next	design	workshop	will	be	March	24,	2017	to	get	County	
buy‐in	of	dryer	building	layout.		The	30%	submittal	is	expected	in	April.	A	
groundbreaking	ceremony	is	planned	for	April	25,	2017	at	2pm.	 
 


